
NASH HEALTH CARE SYSTEMS 

 

 NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED MEETINGS 

 

 Nash Health Care Systems Boardroom 

Nash General Hospital, 2460 Curtis Ellis Dr., Rocky Mount, NC 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that in light of the governmental mitigation guidance related to 

the spreading novel coronavirus (COVID-19), the regularly scheduled meetings of the Board of 

Commissioners of Nash Health Care Systems for April 2, 2020 and June 4, 2020, are hereby 

cancelled.  Subject to a further change in circumstances, the regularly scheduled May 7, 2020 

Board meeting will be held as scheduled, in the Nash Health Care Systems Boardroom at Nash 

General Hospital, 2460 Curtis Ellis Dr., Rocky Mount, NC; and thereafter the Board will meet 

every other month in the Nash Health Care Systems Boardroom at 4:30 pm on the currently 

scheduled dates until further notice. 

 

 

 

Notice Posted By: 

 

Dorsey Tobias 

 

 

Notice Posted At: 

 

Principal Bulletin Board of NHCS and NHI Located In Public Elevator Lobby of Nash General 

Hospital  

 

Notice Posted On: 

 

 

Date: March 17, 2020 

 

 

Time: 4:00 p.m. 


